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SPX Corporation is issuing the following press release on March 2, 2005. 
 
Contact:  Jeremy W. Smeltser (Investors)          [GRAPHIC OMITTED:  SPX LOGO] 
          704-752-4478 
          E-mail:  investor@spx.com 
 
          Tina Betlejewski (Media) 
          704-752-4454 



          E-mail: spx@spx.com 
 
 
               SPX SELLS GSE TECH-MOTIVE TOOL TO ATLAS COPCO 
 
     CHARLOTTE, NC - March 2, 2005 - SPX Corporation (NYSE: SPW), today 
announced that it has completed the sale of its GSE tech-motive tool 
business to Atlas Copco-owned Chicago Pneumatic Tool Company. GSE 
tech-motive tool manufactures and distributes specialized tightening 
solutions for customers with critical assembly applications. Based in Novi, 
Michigan, the business has annual revenues of approximately $25 million. 
 
     "The sale of GSE allows us to reallocate capital to growth 
opportunities that add value and fit SPX's overall strategy," said David 
Kowalski, President of SPX Service Solutions. "Despite its niche expertise, 
our review process revealed that in the long term, GSE is not a match for 
our growth strategy." 
 
     Service Solutions designs, manufactures and markets a fully integrated 
family of global brands providing special service tools, advanced 
diagnostic and shop equipment and technical information for vehicle 
servicing and maintenance. 
 
     SPX Corporation is a global provider of technical products and 
systems, industrial products and services, flow technology, cooling 
technologies and services, and service solutions. The Internet address for 
SPX Corporation's home page is www.spx.com. 
 
     Certain statements in this press release may be forward-looking 
statements within the meaning of Section 21E of the Securities Exchange Act 
of 1934, as amended, and are subject to the safe harbor created thereby. 
Please refer to our public filings for a discussion of certain important 
factors that relate to forward-looking statements contained in this press 
release. The words "believe," "expect," "anticipate," "estimate," 
"guidance," "target" and similar expressions identify forward-looking 
statements. Although the company believes that the expectations reflected 
in its forward-looking statements are reasonable, it can give no assurance 
that such expectations will prove to be correct. 
 
     SPX Corporation shareholders are strongly advised to read the proxy 
statement relating to SPX Corporation's 2005 annual meeting of shareholders 
when it becomes available, as it will contain important information. 
Shareholders will be able to obtain this proxy statement, any amendments or 
supplements to the proxy statement and any other documents filed by SPX 
Corporation with the Securities and Exchange Commission for free at the 
Internet website maintained by the Securities and Exchange Commission at 
www.sec.gov. In addition, SPX Corporation will mail the proxy statement to 
each shareholder of record on the record date to be established for the 
shareholders' meeting. Copies of the proxy statement and any amendments and 
supplements to the proxy statement will also be available for free at SPX 
Corporation's Internet website at www.spx.com or by writing to Investor 
Relations, SPX Corporation, 13515 Ballantyne Corporate Place, Charlotte, 
North Carolina 28277, telephone (704) 752-4400. 
 
     SPX Corporation, its executive officers and directors may be deemed to 
be participants in the solicitation of proxies for SPX Corporation's 2005 
annual meeting of shareholders. Information regarding these participants is 
contained in a filing under Rule 14a-12 filed by SPX Corporation with the 
Securities and Exchange Commission on March 2, 2005. 
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